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The Pelham Summerfest was started to help local business owners after the lengthy
Pelham St. road construction came close to forcing them to shut their doors.

Although the intent was good, Summerfest has had the opposite effect for several business
owners in the area. The street being closed off to our customers has had a negative impact
on several shops and offices on Pelham St.
As business owners we would like the festival moved to a different location in Fonthill.
For example City Hall property, a school yard or a local park.

It is a fact that many of the street vendors are not local merchants from Fonthill.
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